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Townsend, Erle

From: ddemerson@comcast.net

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 7:37 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

NO EV mandate for Maine!  This last storm that cancelled the board's vote to mandate this nonsense was 

cancelled due to no electricity. Why would anyone ever consider shackling us Mainers to an electric car 

that is useless with no electricity?  It's absurd!  

 

NO EV mandate for Maine, this is not California!  

 

Danny Emerson, 

South Berwick 

 

 


